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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 27th September 2024 
 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Autumn Term is well underway and there is real excitement across the school,  children are fully into their 
learning, enjoying the extra curricular clubs, and looking forward to the range of enrichment opportunities on the 
horizon!  My overwhelming sense around the school is how happy, confident and engaged children are in all year 
groups from Preschool to Year 6, and this really creates the platform for all that our children achieve here at Rush 
Common. 
 

Last week we held the voting for our Head Girl and Head Boy. The speeches were truly amazing and the pupils 
had such a difficult choice with many children worthy of being elected. Congratulations to Sophie (Head Girl), 
Joseph (Head Boy), Alice (Deputy Head Girl) and Dylan (Deputy Head Boy)! We know they will be fantastic in 
their new roles! 
 
Yesterday was the European Day of Languages and we celebrated this in school by asking parents to send in 
videos of stories being read in different languages. We extended this to any language of the world, and we are 
so appreciative of the response. We have over 25 languages spoken in the homes of our families, and it is 
important to us to value and celebrate this diversity. The children listened to these stories in class today, and it 
has really helped them appreciate the wonderful range of languages in our school.  
 
Thank you to all the Reception parents that attended our Read Write Inc. Phonics Information Meeting on 
Monday. This was a great opportunity to understand how phonics is taught, what to expect in terms of phonics 
resources/ books being sent home, and how to support your children. We are proud of the progress children in 
Recpetion and KS1 make in phonics and reading, and we can only achieve this in partnership with yourselves. 
If you have any questions or queries relating to this (particularly if you were unable to attend) please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Today is National Teaching Assistant day, and it provides an opportunity to celebrate the fantastic work of the 
teaching assistants in our school. Alongside our team of talented and committed teachers, we have the most 
dedicated and talented team of teaching assistants, who do so much to care for your children and support them 
with their learning. I hope you can find a way to thank them for all of the many ways they help your children in 
school. 
 
Tomorrow is out first of two taster sessions for children who will potentially be joining the school in September 
2025. We also have three Open Days coming up and individual tours (a poster for this is included in this 
newsletter). Word of mouth is so important when parents are choosing a school, so please do spread the word 
to any families that you know. 
 
Finally, please may I remind all parents that you may not park on the grass verges near the school. This is not a safe 
place to park. Please may I ask you to share this with all other adults that may pick up your children. It is important 
that we all work together to ensure children are safe when arriving or leaving school. 
 
I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable weekend ahead. 
 
Kind regards 

 

Kristen Fawcett   

Headteacher 



  
    

 
 

             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 

   School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners is £2.60 per 
day. Payment for school dinners can be 
made via ParentMail. Meal choices must 
be made at least 3 days in advance.                               
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 Dates for your diary 2024/2025 
 
 
Flu Vacinnations                                                    Wednesday 2nd October   
 
Preschool, Reception and KS1                             Wednesday 2nd October  
Author Visit 
 
Inset Day (children Not in school)                        Friday 4th October 
 
Travelling Book Fair Week of Monday 7th October 
 
Individual School Photos Thursday 10th October 
 
World Mental Health Day Thursday 10th October 
 
Show Racism The Red Card Day Friday 11th October 
 
FoRC Uniform Sale Tuesday 15th October 2.30pm – 3.30pm 
 
Year 1 Dinosaur Workshop Monday 21st October 
 
Year 5 Trip Oxfordshire Museum  Wednesday 23rd October 
 
End of Term 1a Friday 25th October 
 
Start of Term 1b Monday 4th November 
 
Year 2 Roman Day                                                  Thursday 7th  November 
 
FoRC Firework Night Friday 8th November  
 
Parents Evenings Tuesday 12th – Thursday 14th November 
  
Children in Need Day Friday 15th November  
 
Year 4CM Science Workshop Friday 15th November 
 
Year 4TJ Science Workshop Friday 22nd November 
 

 

Badminton Tournament 
Congratulations to Elizabeth in Year 5 
who recently took part in the Oxfordshire 
Restricted Badminton Tournament. 
Elizabeth won silver medals in the Under 
12 Mixed Doubles and Women Doubles 
events.  Well done! 



  
    

 
 

 
  

Anti Bullying Week Week of Monday 25th November 
 
Year 3 Egyptian Workshop Monday 25th  and Tuesday 26th  November  
                                                                               
Odd Socks Day Friday 29th November 
 
KS1 Nativity Performance Tuesday 3rd and Thursday 5th December at 5.00pm       
 
Reception Christmas Concert Monday 9th December at 2.15pm and Tuesday 10th 

December at 9.15am 
 
Christmas Dinner Day Wednesday 11th December     
 
Christmas Jumper Day Wednesday 11th December                                       
 
End of Term 1b  Friday 20th December at 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 2a Monday 6th January 2025 
 
M&M Performance – Snow White Friday 31st January 2025 
 
End of Term 2a Friday 14th February 2025 
 
Start of Term 2b Monday 24th February 2025 
 
Year 4 Youlbury Residental Thursday 27th – Friday 28th March 2025 
 
End of Term 2b Friday 4th April 2025 at 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 3a Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 
Year 5 Kingswood Residental Wednesday 23rd – Friday 25th April 2025 
 
May Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 5th May 2025 
 
End of Term 3a Friday 23rd  May 2025 
 
Inset Day (Children Not in School) Monday 2nd June  2025 
 
Start of Term 3b Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
 
Year 6 Call of The Wild Residental  Monday 30th June – Friday 4th July 2025 
 
End of Term 3b Monday 21st July 2025 at 1.30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
Local Community News 
 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendation 
 

  
 
 

                                                                                
 



  
    

 
 

 
 

       
                                                                                     

                                                               

                   

 

                                                               

 

 

 

                                             
 

 

 



  
    

 
 

 

          

   

 

 

                                 


